
 

2021年8月17日(火) 11:43 渡邊正志 <watagaru@gmail.com>: 

Dear Friends, 
 

I pray for the repose of the soul of Professor Jurgis Bredikis, Kaunas, Lithuania. 
I was impressed by the freezing equipment for cardiac surgery displayed at the 
congress of the International Society of Cryosurgery in Kaunas in September 
2017.  
At that time, the professor explained the equipment directly to me.  
I am sure that the professor will be able to meet Dr. Sumida in heaven. 
 

Best regards, 
Masashi Watanabe 

Tokyo, Japan 
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